Dear [Client's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to follow up regarding your recurring pest
control service scheduled for [Date] at [Time].

As part of our commitment to providing the best service, we will be treating for [specific pests if
applicable] during this visit. Please ensure that any pets are secured and that the areas to be
treated are accessible.

If you have any questions or if there are specific concerns you'd like us to address during our
visit, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Number] or [Email Address].

Thank you for trusting us with your pest control needs. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Best regards,

[Your Name]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



